
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 062 OF 2019 
 

Our Ref: MT/PYD/0001/19  

 

 

10 June 2019 

 

 

 

Navigational Restrictions in the Grand Harbour, Valletta 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that there will be 

navigation restrictions in The Grand Harbour, Valletta on Friday 14th June 2019 from 

1500 hours to 1730 hours, in connection with the Southern EU Countries Summit – 

2019. 

 

Reference is made to chart attached.  

 

The hatched areas in red, marked by imaginary boundary A, B, C, D and E off Barriera 

Wharf and by imaginary boundary W, X, Y, and Z off Bighi, will be exclusion zones, 

while no loitering will be allowed in the channel between the two indicated areas on the 

above mentioned dates. Furthermore any vessels that are moored in the above areas 

are to be removed immediately. No vessel is to remain in these exclusion areas on the 

above dates. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and contact Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) for 

instructions prior to any navigation in or out of Grand Harbour on this date. Any 

instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12, the AFM, 

the Police and the Maritime Security Enforcement Unit of Transport Malta are to be 

complied with. 

 

 

 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA Chart 177  
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